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Vote NO on this bill.  This will cost farmers who are struggling already to cut back on 

their production as they can’t afford to pay overtime. Those of us that work the 

ground know that it isn’t a 9-5 job!  Many farm workers are provided with living 

quarters at no cost.  If this bill was to pass these workers would have to pay for their 

and their families housing.  Also food prices will rise due to the increase in cost to 

produce. This bill is not good for agriculture and the consequences will hurt those 

already struggling to put food on their table. VOTE NO!!!!! 


